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Date:   September 5, 2012 

To:    Users of the Coded Instrument Flight Procedures (CIFP) 

From:    National Aeronautical Navigation Products (AeroNav Products) 

Subject:     CIFP email alert 

 
 
 
 
There are errors in the 20 SEP, 2012 edition of the CIFP (1210). 
 
The latitude (5.36) for the CIFP record below is in error should be as follows: 
 
IIER (PI)    N31443620  vice   N31443720 
 
The frequency (5.45) for the CIFP record below is in error should be as follows: 
 
IBRW (D)    11050 vice 10910 
 
These errors will be corrected in the 1211 edition of the CIFP. 
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